
MEMORANDUM

TO:       All Non Profit Fund Raising Organizations

FROM:  Gay Huber
1791

Township Clerk

SUBJECT:    Revised Canning Policy

The Chief of Police and the Township Clerk have both determined that due to safety
issues canning is prohibited at all intersections and on public thoroughfares.

C: Chief Garofalo, Chief of Police

Police Dispatchers


